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Congratulations Mr. Abdullah! 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the promotion of Mr. Abdullah 

from IT Coordinator to Deputy Director Programs. On the 

recommendation and approval of the National Agriculture 

Education Accreditation Council (NAEAC) in its 22nd 

meeting held on March 27, 2024, he has been 

promoted from BPS-17 to BPS-18 with effect from 01-

05-2024.   

 

Mr. Abdullah has worked for NAEAC for more than 

10 years and has been an invaluable employee of 

NAEAC team. He has successfully delivered in his 

current role and has demonstrated his skills over the 

last decade. He is dedicated and committed to ensure 

timely execution of assigned tasks in professional 

manner.  

We’re confident that Mr. Abdullah will excel in this new 

position, and we look forward to seeing its impact on the timely completion of assigned tasks.  

We hope you’ll join us in congratulating Mr. Abdullah on his well-deserved promotion and 

wishing him the best of luck in his future endeavors. 


